
DATE: August 29, 2016 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor & Members of the City Council 

 

FROM: Kerry Bigelow, Assistant City Clerk 

 

SUBJECT: Verbal Resignation from John Ray 

 

 

On June 6, 2016, John Ray verbally resigned from the Board of Appeals and Advisors effective that date via a 

phone call with the Office of the City Clerk. 

 

 

 


